Joseph A. Mihalko, County Clerk

Christopher P. Dziedzic, Executive Deputy County Clerk Rosalie A. Catalano, Deputy County Clerk Frances Martin-Childs, Deputy County Clerk Valerie A. Falzarano, Deputy County Clerk Sylvia S. Smith, Deputy County Clerk

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

UPCOMING DMV CLOSURES FOR LABOR DAY

Binghamton, NY. All Broome County Department of Motor Vehicles Offices will be closed on Saturday, August 30, 2025, and Monday, September 1, 2025, in observance of Labor Day.

All County DMV's will resume normal business hours on Tuesday, September 2, 2025.

As a reminder, all DMV offices stop processing transactions 15 minutes before the posted closing time, but staff are available to answer questions and hand out forms until the office is closed. If you would like to make an appointment go to https://broomecountyclerk.setmore.com

For more information on the Broome County DMV's locations, hours, and available services, please visit www.gobroomecounty.com/DMV.